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Top DEP Stories 
 
WKBN: Mercer County company among cleaner fuel projects to receive funding in state 
https://www.wkbn.com/news/pennsylvania/mercer-county-company-among-cleaner-fuel-projects-to-
receive-funding-in-state/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Cleaner fuel grants announced 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cleaner-fuel-grants-announced/article 23a7770c-cad2-11ea-
b745-8b5ee013a815.html 
 
exploreVenango: DEP Secretary McDonnell Awards Over $2.1 Million in Grants for Cleaner Fuel Vehicle 
Projects to Help Improve Air Quality, Address Climate Change 
https://explorevenango.com/wolf-administration-awards-over-2-1-million-in-grants-for-cleaner-fuel-
vehicle-projects-to-help-improve-air-quality-address-climate-change/ 
 
exploreClarion: DEP Secretary McDonnell Awards Over $2.1 Million in Grants for Cleaner Fuel Vehicle 
Projects to Help Improve Air Quality, Address Climate Change 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/07/21/wolf-administration-awards-over-2-1-million-in-grants-
for-cleaner-fuel-vehicle-projects-to-help-improve-air-quality-address-climate-change/ 
 
WJET: Wolf administration awards over $2.1 million in grants for cleaner fuel vehicle projects to help 
improve air quality, address climate change 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/wolf-administration-awards-over-2-1-million-in-grants-for-
cleaner-fuel-vehicle-projects-to-help-improve-air-quality-address-climate-change/ 
 
Erie Times: Grants to help pay for clean-fuel vehicles in Crawford 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200720/grants-to-help-pay-for-clean-fuel-vehicles-in-crawford 
 
WTAJ: Wolf administration awards grants for cleaner fuel vehicle projects 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/wolf-administration-awards-grants-for-cleaner-fuel-vehicle-
projects/ 
 
Pennlive: Wolf administration awards over $2.1M in grants for cleaner fuel vehicle projects 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/07/wolf-administration-awards-over-21m-in-grants-for-cleaner-
fuel-vehicle-projects.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Seven Springs to receive $85K to support purchase of propane-fueled shuttles 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/seven-springs-to-receive-85k-to-support-purchase-of-propane-fueled-
shuttles/article cb86fb0e-cace-11ea-bf11-1b231c88ad9f.html 
 
GANT Daily: Centre Co. Receives Alternative Fuel Incentive Grant 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/07/21/centre-co-receives-alternative-fuel-incentive-grant/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Western PA Businesses To Receive Grants For Cleaner Fuel Vehicle Projects 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/western-pa-business-receive-grants-for-cleaner-fuel-vehicles 
 



Lehigh Valley Business: Pa. announces $2.1M in alternative fuel grants 
https://www.lvb.com/pa-announces-2-1m-alternative-fuel-grants/ 
 
Haverford-Havertown Patch: Haverford Township Gets Hybrid Vehicle Grant 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/haverford/haverford-township-gets-hybrid-vehicle-grant 
 
Mentions 
 
Public Herald: BREAKING: Dominion Energy Leaks Poison Into Pennsylvania Water Supplies 
https://publicherald.org/breaking-dominion-energy-leaks-poison-into-pennsylvania-water-supplies/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Study: Microplastics increasing in Valley waterways 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/study-microplastics-increasing-in-valley-waterways/article f5610374-
df08-5304-a260-05fb3fe09427.html 
 
RGGI 
 
WCCS: Pittman releases letter to wolf asking him again to reconsider joining RGGI 
https://www.wccsradio.com/2020/07/20/pittman-releases-letter-to-wolf-asking-him-again-to-
reconsider-joining-rggi/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Penn State News: Researcher finds that climate scientists increasingly ignore ecological role of 
Indigenous peoples 
https://news.psu.edu/story/625522/2020/07/20/research/climate-scientists-increasingly-ignore-
ecological-role-indigenous 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
KYW Newsradio: Pennsylvania state parks set records as outdoor escape from pandemic 
https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/articles/news/pennsylvania-state-parks-a-popular-escape-from-
pandemic 
 
York Dispatch: PHOTOS: Hopewell Fish & Game offers fly fishing classes 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/local/2020/07/21/photos-hopewell-fish-game-
offers-fly-fishing-classes/5477241002/ 
 
Energy 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: First Pennsylvania C-PACE Deal Inked: $1.5 Million of Energy and Water 
Efficiency Investments in Philadelphia 
https://www.delcotimes.com/first-pennsylvania-c-pace-deal-inked-1-5-million-of-energy-and-water-
efficiency-investments/article ac8f88df-e846-5b69-992b-eb5e9adfc832.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Sunbury official: Parties interested in Glen Raven property 



https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/sunbury-official-parties-interested-in-glen-raven-
property/article 7a8c6412-8d1f-5fd7-8eab-5bec2ddc0304.html 
 
Mining 
 
Pa Environment Digest Blog: Newest Passive Mine Drainage Treatment System Performing Well In Butler 
County 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/07/newest-passive-mine-drainage-treatment.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Pump prices dip in Pennsylvania  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/pump-prices-dip-in-pennsylvania/article 0153a5fb-a54a-
5780-ab78-956f3cf919d3.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Pump prices dip in state: demand steadies (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 6bfd0bf1-1a19-5479-8bd2-967e4b45c6a4.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Wolf’s severance tax would hurt Pa.’s pandemic recovery 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-wolfs-severance-tax-would-hurt-pa-s-pandemic-
recovery/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: More Mariner East Pipeline Related Sinkholes in the Region 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/more-mariner-east-pipeline-related-sinkholes-in-the-
region/article e5e2f3c0-cac1-11ea-b419-a36c0dfd2193.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Planners discuss Act 13 funds 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/planners-discuss-act-13-funds/article c8e66aef-
da27-577c-83d3-743842fa043e.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Republican Herald: Spotted Lanternfly development delayed in Schuylkill county 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/spotted-lanternfly-development-delayed/article 296161bf-
90ce-51d8-a9c2-52b529015842.html 
 
Scranton Times: Spotted lanternflies close to Lackawanna County 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/spotted-lanternflies-close-to-lackawanna-
county/article fb273e6b-e2f3-5fe0-a631-71e9ecdfbe4a.html 
 
York Dispatch: ‘Unnerving’ spike expected in bug-borne illnesses 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2020/07/20/unnerving-spike-expected-bug-borne-
illnesses/112316512/ 
 
Water 
 
Morning Call: Lehigh County Authority makes pitch for settlement deal with Allentown; City Council to 
review Wednesday 



https://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-nws-allentown--20200720-
jisheh7erjasdl5b3de46kapue-story.html 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Sewage Testing Shows Slight Covid Uptick 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42390041/erie-sewage-testing-shows-slight-covid-uptick 
 
Post-Gazette: Highland Park filtration plant to come back in service this week 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/07/20/Highland-Park-microfiltration-plant-to-come-
back-in-service-this-week-pwsa/stories/202007200079 
 
Tribune-Review: Grant sought to fix flooding problems at Oakmont Commons 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/grant-sought-to-fix-flooding-problems-at-oakmont-
commons/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: After the flood: Johnstown on road to revitalization in wake of 40-year-old disaster 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/after-the-flood-johnstown-on-road-to-revitalization-in-wake-of-40-
year-old-disaster/article ddb0ddda-c8ae-11ea-b6e1-eb5c12b579cc.html 


